
Notice For Arrears & Dues Holders (Session 2019-2020) 

Dear parents and guardians, please be informed that those parents & 

guardians, whose ward/s have arrears and dues in FY 2019-20 (From April 2019 

to March 2020) are here by requested to deposit the same by 18.12.2020 

(Friday). In case of continuing arrears and dues, the name of the ward shall be 

permanently removed from the school register, please treat its urgent and 

contact the fee office. If paid please ignore this message. 

      

                                                                                                       

Principal         Date: 15/12/2020      

 


